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Celebrations  

Star of the Week 

certificates 

Seahorse = Tommy 

Starfish = Daisy 

Squirrel = Penny 

Hedgehog = Lucielle 

Badger= Helena 

Fox =Calvin 

Koala= Igor 

Panda = Victor 

Lion = Oscar 

Tiger = Nia 

Toucan = Zofia 

Parrot = Allen 

Eagle = Logan 

Hawk = Sukheera 

 

Ready Respect Safe 

certificates 

Seahorse = Mirari 

Starfish = Ori 

Squirrel = Lya 

Hedgehog = Oliver 

Badger= Adeline 

Fox =Canice 

Koala= Mahrad 

Panda = Phoebe 

Lion = Kai 

Tiger = Yash 

Toucan = Nadine 

Parrot = Ben 

Eagle = Grzegorz 

Hawk = Myah 

 

Computer Explorer Champs 

KS1 = Keirra 

KS2 = Anaya 

 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

 

 

 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week 

=93.57%  

Lates = 16 Children 

Classes with the highest 

attendance = KS1 Starfish - 

and KS2 – Panda 

 

 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

10th Oct- The 

Nurse will assist 

parents in filling 

out the online 

form. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

Flu Immunisation 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Well Shirley Warren has not only made it to the local 

press but was also featured on BBC Breakfast news this 

week. The swimming pool is generating some incredibly 

positive publicity. I have been inundated with messages 

from people all over the country.  Today we invited lots 

of Heads from around the city to hear about and see 

the pool. I am really am going to be sad when it goes at 

half term. The good news is that I have signed up for 

another two years which will enable lots more children 

to learn to swim.  

 

 
 

I wanted to say a big thank you for supporting your 

children with their homework. I have seen lots of 

Rainforest creations and wonderful ‘natural disasters in 

a jar’ coming into school over the last few weeks. We 

are always delighted to see them! 

  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE FOR THE 

DIARY  

We will be 

holding parents 

evenings on 

Monday 20th 

and Tuesday 

21st  

November.  

Appointment 

times will be 

available after 

half term.  

 

 

House Points 

The house with most house points this 

week is Pegasus 

 

 

 

                  


